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GPSG NEWS

IGWC-UE Grad Union Updates

Sign your union card now!

Sign up for the IGWC-UE newsletter for more information.

General Assembly Updates

GPSG just had the last General Assembly of the semester.

Thank you to all reps for their amazing work.

Keep in touch with your reps to hear more.

Next General Assembly will be January 19th.

GPSG Excomm Position Available!
GPSG Excomm has an open hourly position for Community 

Development Coordinator.

All grads including those with SAAs are eligible.

For more information click here.

More ways to connect

@iubgpsg

@potgpsg

@iubgpsg @iugpsg



Email iugpsg@indiana.edu

Visit our new website: 
gpsg.indiana.edu

http://tinyurl.com/igwc-card23
https://list.indiana.edu/sympa/subscribe/igwc-ue-news-l?previous_action=info
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeQ1B3cCCPoVhu9P60B4DVmd9IY6vQzN4tyPwTjps60G9Mc7w/viewform
https://list.indiana.edu/sympa/subscribe/igwc-ue-news-l?previous_action=info
https://indiana-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/iugpsg_iu_edu/EQXd2_1FxwNMouVKsSiVAVwBlxI0VMDRbLdvc3istdVoeA?e=PKVEns
https://www.facebook.com/IUBGPSG/?ref=bookmarks
https://www.instagram.com/iugpsg/
https://twitter.com/search?q=iugpsg&src=typd
https://gpsg.indiana.edu/

